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Picture Retakes
Retakes will be on Wednesday, November 1st. 
The proof packages and ordering instructions 
will be sent home as soon as they arrive. The 
proof package MUST be returned if you are 
planning on getting retakes. Any students that 
were absent on the original picture day will have 
their photo taken on retake day. 

School Council
MBE School Council would like to welcome Tara 
Permann as Chair. We are excited to haveTricia 
Hehn as Vice-Chair, Tennille Williams back as 
Secretary and Allison Riopka as Fundraising 
Coordinator for the 2023-24 school year. MBE is 
very fortunate to have such a fantastic  group of 
hard-working, talented parents! Thank you all, for 
everything you do! 

MBE School Council meetings are held on the third 
Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm. Everyone is 
welcome to attend!

Winter Fundraiser
Once again our amazing School Council has 
organized a Winter fundraiser selling delicious 
Purdy’s chocolates. Order forms will be sent home 
this week and must be returned to the school by 
Friday, November 3. Thank you for your support. 
The money raised will help enrich student learning 
at MBE! . 

Boston Pizza Operation Education
Once again, MBE will be participating in the 
Operation Education Fundraiser Rebate Program 
that Boston Pizza offers. The school will receive 5% 
cash back on all receipts submitted. We are 
accepting receipts from September 1 to June 30, 
2024. Receipts can be handed in at the office 
throughout the school year (must be the ORIGINAL 
copy). 

Hot Lunch/Club Moo 
Our MBE School Council is actively searching for a 
Hot Lunch and Club Moo coordinator. These 
programs will be on pause until a coordinator is found.

Parent/Teacher Interviews
Parent/teacher interviews will be held on 
October 25 and 26 from 4:00 pm -7:00 pm. 
Interviews must be booked online. Booking 
information will be sent home later this month. 
We look forward to sharing your child’s 
successes with you!

Halloween
Students and staff are encouraged to wear 
their Halloween costumes for the entire 
school day on Tuesday, October 31. We will 
be participating in an outdoor Halloween 
parade, through the bus lane and over to our 
neighbours at the Parkland Lodge. Parents 
are welcome to attend!


